



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Friday 19 March 2021

1. Present: Nicki Dearson, Janette Matthews, John McKeon, Beth Somi, Tony Voss, Penny Weston-Webb
Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe
2. Apologies: none
3. Chair and note-taker roles: Penny Weston-Webb (chair and local lead/liaison) and Beth Somi (note-taker)
4. New Open Spaces noted:
 - Back Lane (opposite Bennetts Lane)
 - Verges on Back Lane
 - All verges on both sides of Main Street
5. Please review the local heritage list – Janette has added this to Dropbox
6. Tony has added drafts for Views and Wildlife Corridors for us to review
7. Inventory – 001 – 009 and 029 – 032 and 056 – 061 all reviewed – Beth and Tony to update the documents
8. Date of our next meeting: Monday 22 March at 4pm – inventory review and scores / history / wildlife
9. Date of next meeting with John Martin: Wednesday 24 March 7.30